
MINUTES OF THE PUBLIC HEARING OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF THE 
MACON COUNTY CONSERVATION DISTRICT

BUDGET AND APPROPRIATION ORDINANCE 
MACON COUNTY CONSERVATION DISTRICT 
FISCAL YEAR APRIL 1, 2024- MARCH 31, 2025 

March 27, 2024

PURSUANT to notice of publication as required by statute, a Public Hearing was held at 
5:25 p.m. at Rock Springs Nature Center, Nearing Lane, Decatur, Illinois.

President Bendsen called the Hearing to order at 5:25 p.m.

Board members present: President Bendsen, 1st Vice President Castor, Secretary Allen 
and Treasurer Reed.

Board members absent: 2nd Vice President Sams

President Bendsen called for comments from the audience.

No audience.

President Bendsen called for comments from the Trustees.

One comment was made stating the budget was well written.

Pam Smith confirmed that no changes had been made since the adoption of the Tentative 
Budget and Appropriation Ordinance on February 21, 2024. No inquiries from the public had been 
made since being posted for review.

Trustee Allen MOVED to adjourn the Budget Hearing. Trustee Castor SECONDED the 
motion. Roll call vote was as follows: Trustee Allen, “AYE”; Trustee Bendsen, “AYE”; Trustee Reed, 
“AYE”, and Trustee Castor, “AYE”. Motion carried.

There being no comments, President Bendsen adjourned the Public Hearing at 5:28 p.m.
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